Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department

“Corrigendum”

Partial modification has been made in the NIT No. 9874 dated
01.12.2023, the tenders which were scheduled to be opened on dated 13.12.2023 is here by
postponed due to technical and administrative reasons. Now these tenders will be opened on

15.12.2023. The timing will remain same.

Executive Engineer,
Karsog Division,
HPPWD Karsog

No. PW-KSG-CB-TA-Comig/2023- o5 <7 - Dated:- [\2\ 296D

Copy to the Executive Engineer(IT Cell), HPPWD Nirman Bhawan,

Nigam Vihar Shimla for information and necessary action, please
Copy to the Superintending Engineer, 1** Circle, HPPWD Mandi H.P. for

information, please.
Copy to the Sub-Divisional Officer (Civil), Karsog for information..
Copy to the Block Development Officer, Karsog for information.

Copy to All Assistant Engineer, working under this Division for

information.
Copy to all the Heads of the Branches of this office.

Copy to Notice Board of this office.

Karsog Divjsien,
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